
From: JACK FINCHAM
To: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject: RE: Pelger #1-12 2A Document # 400314245. Wiepking-Fullerton
Date: Monday, August 27, 2012 9:44:53 AM

Arthur
 
Wiepking-Fullerton Energy, LLC (W-F) approves changing the data on the Form 2A that if drilling pits
intercept groundwater the pit must be lined or a closed loop system used.
 
In addition W-F is requesting permit approval by September 7, 2012 due to lease expirations.
 
Thanks
 
Jack Fincham
Agent for W-F
 

Subject: Pelger #1-12 2A Document # 400314245. Wiepking-Fullerton
Date: Mon, 27 Aug 2012 08:17:42 -0600
From: Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us
To: fincham4@msn.com

Jack,
 
The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A (#400314245) for the Wiepking-Fullerton Energy  Pelger #1-12
location, located in the NENE Sec 12 T13S R51W Lincoln, Colorado.  The COGCC requests the following
changes regarding the data submitted on or attached to the Form 2A prior to passing the Oil and Gas
Location Assessment (OGLA).
 
Conditions of Approval
 
Location may be in a sensitive area due to shallow groundwater; therefore if drilling pits intercept
groundwater the pit must be lined or a closed loop system used.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist
Southern Area
 
Oil and Gas Location Assessment
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801
Denver Colorado 80203
Phone (303) 894-2100  ext. 5148
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